GCIS staff members during the budget vote outreach in KwaZulu-Natal

As part of the provincial activities to market the services offered by GCIS, an
information exhibition outreach was conducted outside the provincial office to
sensitise the public about the budget vote and distribute government information.
GCIS officials explained the contents of the information material to community
members visiting the table. They were also informed about the budget vote on
Friday, 18 July 2014, and encouraged to watch it.

From left: GCIS officials Sibo Hlangu and Bongeka Nkwanyana discuss the information material with
the public

Bongeka Nkwanyana explains the budget vote to a member of the public
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From left: GCIS officials Bongeka Nkwanyana and Sibo Hlangu discuss the information material with
the public

From left: GCIS official Sibo Hlangu gives some background on GCIS and the budget vote



1

TR

':]:

Above and below: Members of the public take information material from the GCIS stand




